Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 54 Tuesday, November 12, 2013

College Visits:

Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class
period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend.

11/15 - Randolph College — 1:45 p.m. — Career Center

The United States Air Force Recruiter will be here on November 18, 2013. He will be situated at a table outside of
the Cafeteria throughout all lunches. J. Phillips

The Army National Guard's new recruiter, Sergeant Emschweiler, will be available to meet with students during all
lunches. He will be located outside the cafeteria on November 11, 2013. J. Phillips

The United States Army Recruiters will be visiting on Tuesday, November 19, 2013 throughout all the lunches. They
will be located outside of the cafeteria. J. Phillips

Report Cards were distributed in Prime time on Monday, November 11. Students who were absent should see Mrs.
Faller in the main office to get their report cards. Office

Attention MTHS- Come out for a night under the stars this Wednesday with the Manheim Township Astronomy Club
(MTAC). The Star Watch and Lunar Observation start at 8:00PM in the band parking lot. This event will be provided

to all interested students. Remember to dress in layers because it will be COLD outside, but know that it is well worth
it because cold air makes for some really great observations! See Mr. Farina for details. D. Farina

Attention Juniors: CTC tours will be held on Dec. 3 at Brownstown, Dec. 4 at Mt. Joy, and Dec. 5 at Willow St. If you
are interested in attending and did not receive a permission form you may obtain one in the guidance office. Signed
permission forms are due back in the guidance office by Friday November 15. Any questions please see Mrs. Stoudt
in the guidance office. M. Stoudt

The Annual Student Awareness Dodgeball Tournament is coming up on December 6th! Assemble your team of 6
players and sign up at lunch starting Thursday, November 14th and ending Friday, November 22nd. Itis 5 dollars a
person or 30 dollars per team to sign up. You must pay when you sign up. All proceeds benefit the Milagro House, a
homeless shelter in downtown Lancaster. Get your team together and let's see who can dodge it! L. Houghton

AUDITIONS FOR FOLLIES COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS will be held on November 19 and 21 in Room 162 for students
interested in the following positions: Production Manager; Assistant Production Manager; Head Writer; Assistant
Head Writer; Performance (Actors’) Manager; Assistant Performance Manager; Acts (Band) Manager and Assistant
Acts Manager. Please take an application and sign up outside Room 162. There are NO ACTIVITY FEES involved with
Follies! E. Fritz

Members of Project Manhood and Women In Leadership will meet after 6th period on Friday November 15th in the
main entrance commons. The bus to the elementary schools will leave at 1:00. Don't be late. T. Coleman

Attention Seniors: If you have an old picture of you and your friends from elementary school or preschool, and
would like to have it included in the yearbook, please label it and submit it to Mrs. Daveler in room 25 in the next two
weeks. J. Daveler

Attention Seniors: Seniors who signed up for Senior pictures today, November 12, should report to Convo Hall for
their appointment. J. Daveler

Sophomores! Do you want to have an awesome prom? Do you want to win some cash prizes up to $400!? Next
week, the first sophomore class fundraiser will be taking place. You received a packet in your social studies class on
Tuesday with instructions of what to do. It's easy and quick. IF the whole class participates we can raise a large
amount of money to help keep the costs of your senior prom LOW! K. Baker

-see other side-



To all students: Help raise money for the Four Diamonds/Mini-Thon effort in the high school and simultaneously
lampoon your favorite teacher. Misters Aiello, Baker, Brenner, DeSantis, Earley, Ertzgard, Feger, Klopp, McCarthy,
Reynolds, Rutledge, Wagner, and BOTH Kantzes are all participating in No-shave-ember. Each teacher that raises
$100 will be obligated to shave off half his beard for Monday, December 2nd. Contribute a dollar, laugh at your
teacher, and remember that we’re all doing it FOR THE KIDS!

Tickets are now available for the Harlem Wizards vs. The Blue Streaks Dream Team basketball game that will take
place on Monday, November 18, at 7:00 PM in the Arena. Buy your tickets early to avoid waiting in long lines the
night of the event. All tickets are $10 and can be purchased in the High School Main Office (cash or money order,
checks can be made payable to MTEF). Office

There will be an organizational meeting for students interested in participating in Winter Track today, November
12th at 7:00pm in the convocation hall. Athletes and a parent should plan on attending the meeting.
M. Linn

BOWLING: Tryouts will be held November 18 & 19 from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. at Dutch Lanes. Transportation will be
provided at 3:00 p.m. from the HS main office entrance. Physical form must be on file before you can participate.

Mertz/Stephan

Registration forms for the Manheim Township Recreation Department's High School Boys and Girls Basketball
Leagues are available in the school office. The deadline for registration is Monday, December 2. MT Parks & Rec.

Winter Cheerleading Tryouts for grades 7-12 will be held tonight, November 12 from 6-8 pm in the north gym.
K. McLaughlin

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



